
 

 

SARAH STITES FROM AYO! 

WILL SPEAK FOLLOWING  

 ST LEON WOMEN’S GUILD MEETING IN ABAJIAN HALL 

TUESDAY, MARCH 12, 2024 

Women’s Guild Membership Meeting – 6:30 pm 

 

ALL ARE INVITED TO ATTEND AT 7:45 PM 

 

                 

    Sarah and a client in happier times.      The faces of Artsakh refugees. 

 

Sarah Stites is the Program Director for Ayo! the crowdfunding platform 

for Fund for Armenian Relief (FAR).  Originally from the Washington, DC 

area, she has lived in Gyumri, Armenia for almost 6 years. Sarah will 

inform us about the current situation in Armenia following the forced 

displacement of 100,000 ethnic Armenians from Artsakh, the major 

needs, what FAR is doing to help, and how you can get involved.   


